PRESS NOTE

It has come to the notice of the University Authority that a fake
website in the domain name of www.sambalpuruniversitypgc.in is in
operation for sometime now. In this connection, the authority would
like to clarify that the official website of Sambalpur University is
www.suniv.ac.in . Users are alerted not to trust any other web
address other than the official website of the University. The
University disclaims any responsibility arising out of any web
transactions conducted on the fake website other than our official
website. Sambalpur University never uploads Certificates and Mark

Sheets in the official website.
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Convenor, Public Relations Management Committee



